
Beginning on May 1, 2010 District contractors will begin the 2010 
Water Meter Installation Project and your property is scheduled to 
receive a meter.  On the above dates District staff and contractors 
will be on hand to describe the projects, answer questions, or dis-
cuss any other meter project related issues. 
 
 
• Please mark your calendar and plan to attend this meeting to 

voice your valuable viewpoint, ideas, or concerns. 
 
• Please contact Keith Cooney, Water Meter Coordinator, at 

543.6246 or  via e-mail at : kcooney@stpud.dst.ca.us 
 
• The District looks forward to your participation.  

2010 Water Meter 
Installation Project 
Community Meeting 

Customer Service Building—Board Room 
1275 Meadow Crest Drive 
South Lake Tahoe, CA 

Be 
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questions 

DATES:  Wed. 4/28 & Sat. 5/1 
TIMES:  4/28—6:00 pm—5/1—10:00 am 
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